
 From: Amy Cornell <Amy.Cornell@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 5:00 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Naming Ceremony Invitation Ethics Request 

  

Steve, I'm following up to let you know that I did attend this event last Thursday 6/5/25 in my official 

capacity at the invitation of the sponsor, St. Leonard’s Ministries. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you, 

Amy 

  

  

From: Amy Cornell <Amy.Cornell@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 10:19 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Naming Ceremony Invitation Ethics Request 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

My supervisor, Kim Howard, DFSS Director of Homeless Services, asked me to reach out to you with an 

ethics request. St. Leonard’s Ministries, a DFSS delegate agency/shelter operator, invited me to the 

official naming ceremony of the Bob Dougherty Campus on Thursday, June 5th. Can you let me know if 

my attendance is allowed? 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you, 

Amy 
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Amy Cornell (she, her) 

Chicago Recovery Plan Project Manager 

Homeless Services Division 

1615 W. Chicago Ave. | Chicago, IL 60622  

Direct: 312-743-1474 

 

  

  

 


